From: Cornell-Brown, Rowan
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 2:54 PM

To:
Subject: Public Records Request
Attachments: 2019-02-12 Clark to Connover re Extension.pdf

Dear Mr. Connover,
Attached please find a letter from Charity Clark regarding your recent public records request.
Best Regards,

Rowan Cornell-Brown
Paralegal
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Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
(802) 828-5507
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ATTORNEY GENERAL
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DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL http://www.ago.vermont.gov

WILLIAM E. GRIFFIN
CHIEF ASST. ATTORNEY

GENERAL STATE OF VERMONT

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
109 STATE STREET
MONTPELIER, VT

05609-1001

February 12, 2019

via Email to [

Re: Public Records Request

Dear Mr. Connover:

I write in response to your public records act request dated February 7, 2019.
Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 318(a)(5)(B), the Attorney General’s Office will need to
invoke its right to additional time to respond due to the need to search for, collect,
and appropriately examine a voluminous amount of separate and distinct records
which are demanded in a single request.

We will further respond within ten business days of recéipt of your request.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Charity R. Clark

Chief of Staff





